
TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ORDER NO. 012-007 

 

 

 

The Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department ORDERS the following 

modification to the department publications entitled “2012-2013 Map Booklet for Public 

Hunting Lands”: 

 

Due to continuing negative impacts resulting from the current drought on Matagorda Island 

Wildlife Management Area (Unit #722), the Executive Director of the Texas Parks and 

Wildlife Department ORDERS the waterfowl hunts by Annual Public Hunting Permit 

scheduled for the Jan. 5-6, 12-13, 19-20 and 26-27, 2013 cancelled. 

 

This order is issued pursuant to §81.402 of the Texas Parks and Wildlife code and is effective 

immediately. 

 

 

Signed this the 20th day of December, 2012. 

 

 

 

_ 

 
Carter Smith 

Executive Director 

Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 


